
 
 

 

 
  

 Pearl High School graduation is tonight at 7:00 p.m. (admission by ticket only). Please join us via live stream 
through these media outlets: 

o Comcast - Channel 20 
o AT&T UVerse - Channel 99 
o Pearl Municipal Broadcasting Facebook Page 

Congratulations to the Pearl High School Class of 2021!  
 

 Tuesday, May 25, is the last day of school for students and staff. It will be an early release day (60%). ECEC, 
Pearl Lower, Northside, Pearl Upper, and Pearl Junior High School will serve sack lunches. We want to thank 
all Pirates for an outstanding year and wish you a safe, fun summer break.  
 

 All offices in the district will be closed Monday, May 31, in observance of Memorial Day.  
 

 The Pearl High School baseball team will host Oak Grove tomorrow, Friday, May 21, at 7:00 p.m. Good luck, 
Pirates! 
 

 Congratulations to Coach Chris Barnett for being named the Mississippi Association of Coaches Boys Track 
and Field Coach of the Year. 

 

 Pearl Public School District invites parents to participate in the 2020-2021 Pearl Public School District 
Parent Comprehensive Needs Assessment.  The purpose of this survey is to hear your feedback about the 
individual school your child attends.  If you have children in multiple schools, please complete a survey for 
each school in which you have a child enrolled.  All parents are encouraged to participate.  You may also 
access the survey by typing https://forms.office.com/r/gjT6pQa6Wh or copying and pasting this link into 
your browser. 

 

 Uniforms will not be required for any students in PPSD next year. The 2021-2022 PPSD Student-Parent 
Handbook posted on the district website details the dress code for all campuses. 
 

 MDE has developed resources for children from birth through grade 12 to learn throughout the summer. 
Make summer learning fun and engaging by participating in the local public library’s summer reading 
program, watching informational shows on MPB, or using high-quality resources to help all of our students 
rise to the challenge. Click here to access these materials. 
 

 Applications are being accepted now through Friday, May 28, at 5:00 p.m. for the 2021-2022 Mayor’s Youth 
Council. Students entering their Junior or Senior year of high school are eligible. Students can pick up an 
application from Mr. Chism’s office or Pearl City Hall. Contact Kathy Bourgeois kbourgeois@cityofpearl.com 
if you have any questions. 
 

 
 

PIRATE          POINTS 
May 20, 2021 
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 PARENTS OF GRADUATING STUDENTS OR STUDENTS LEAVING THE DISTRICT:  Be sure to turn off all 
automatic payments in MYSCHOOLBUCKS. Refunds are only issued during the same school year when a 
student leaves the district upon graduation or withdrawal. The request for a refund should be made as early 
as possible but no later than the last school day of the school year, May 25, 2021. Refund requests for 
previous school years cannot be granted.  

 

 The Pearl High School football coaching staff will conduct a summer football camp for students currently in 
grades K-6 June 3-4 at Ray Rogers Stadium on the campus of Pearl High School. The PHS coaching staff will 
instruct campers in the basic fundamentals of football.  The camp will begin daily at 8:00 a.m. and conclude 
at 12:00 noon.  A concession stand will be open each day for campers. Campers will need to bring a towel 
for Friday for a water activity. The cost is $60.00 per child, which includes a camp t-shirt, certificate, and the 
opportunity to lead the Pirates onto the field through our huge Pearl Pirate inflatable (Bucky) for our first 
home game against Ridgeland on September 3. Registration closes tomorrow, May 21. See the attached 
flyer for more information.  

 

 The PEARSON Foundation will hold its free Summer Reading Institute May 26-August 4, 2021, from 9:00 
a.m.-5:00 p.m. for K5-6th graders. Registration closes tomorrow, May 21. Call 601.939.7517  or email 
Pearson39208@gmail.com to register. Click here for more information. 

 

 The 12th Annual Pearl Touchdown Club Golf Tournament will be held, Friday, June 18, at the Pearl Municipal 
Golf Course. For more information, contact Justin Hunter 601-932-7945 jhunter@pearlk12.com or Austin 
Wilbanks awilbanks@pearlk12.com. Please see the attached flyers. 

 

 Pearl Public School District will again offer drive-up grab and go summer meals 11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m., 
Mondays – Fridays, June 1-30, 2021, at Pearl Lower Elementary. Children 18 and under will be provided a 
lunch and breakfast for the next day for free, curbside only.  Children must be present to claim their meal. 
Adults over the age of 18 can purchase meals, cash only.  Lunch is $3.75 and breakfast is $2.25 or a total of 
$6.00 for both meals. This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

 Be sure to sign up for Peachjar at https://www.peachjar.com/ to receive flyers 
from school PTSOs, school clubs, and the community in your email! You can 
also view flyers on the homepage of your school's website. Simply look for the 
Peachjar logo.  

 

 Pearl Community Theatre, in partnership with PHS Theatre Department and Pearl Singers, is proud to 
present  the Summer Show Time Camp for kids ages 5-11. The camp is scheduled for June 7-11 from 8:30 
a.m. – 12:00 p.m. daily at PHS in the William H. Dodson Performing Arts Center. The camp fee per student 
is $50 and includes a t-shirt, daily snacks, and a free concert for family and friends on Friday at 12:30 p.m. 
See the attached flyer for more details. 

 

 Registration for the fall season with Pearl Futbol Club is open now - August 2, 2021. 
Visit www.PearlSoccer.com to register or email pearlsoccer@gmail.com with any questions. 
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 Athletic Tryout Dates 

 
 

 Upcoming Dates: 

o 5/21: Pearl Lower Elementary Field Day 

o 5/24: Pearl Lower Elementary Water Day (Don’t forget to turn in your permission slip!) 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
HS Basketball     May 19-21 
Fast-Pitch (8th-11th grades)  May 21 3:15-5:30 HS Softball Field 
Fast-Pitch (6th-7th grades)  May 24 3:15-5:30 HS Softball Field 
JH Soccer (6th-7th grades)  May 24 5:30-7:00 HS Football Field 
JH & HS Baseball    Will be scheduled at the end of baseball season. 

As always, it’s a great day to be a Pirate! 

The mission of Pearl Public School District is to prepare each student to 

become a lifelong learner, achieve individual goals, and positively impact a global society. 

 



 
 

 

2021 PEARL PIRATE 

FOOTBALL CAMP  

 
The Pearl High School Football Coaching Staff will conduct a Summer Football Camp for grades K-6  from June 3rd-
June 4th at Pearl High School,  Ray Rogers Stadium.  The PHS Coaching Staff will instruct campers in the basic 
fundamentals of Football.  The camp will begin daily at 8:00 a.m. and conclude at 12:00 noon.  A concession stand 
will be open each day for campers. Friday, we will conclude with some type of water activity like we have in the 
past. Campers will need to bring a towel for that day. 

 
COST:  $60.00 per child, this includes a camp t-shirt, certificate and opportunity to lead the Pirates onto the 
field for our first home game vs. Ridgeland  on Sept. 3rd, 2021 through our huge  Pearl Pirate Inflatable 
(Bucky). 
 
ATTIRE:  Shorts, T-Shirts, Tennis Shoes and/or Cleats 
 
Camp Itinerary 
Thursday     Friday       
7:30 – 8:30   Registration  7:30 – 8:00 Arrive      
8:30 – 9:00 Calisthenics and Drills 8:00 – 8:30 Calisthenics and Drills   
9:00  Water Break  8:30  Water Break   
9:10 – 9:55 Offensive Drills  8:40 – 9:20 Offensive Skills    
9:55 – 10:15 Snack Break  9:20 – 9:40  Snack Break   
10:15 – 11:00 Defensive Drills  9:40 – 10:20 Defensive Skills   
11:00  Water Break  10:20   Water Break     
11:10 – 11:30 Motivational Speaker 10:30 – 10:50 Team Event  
11:30 – 12:00 Competition  10:50 – 11:20 Competition   
12:00  Camp ends for day  11:20  Water Break  
     11:30 – 12:00 Certificates awarded  
     12:00  Camp ends    
 

For more information contact: Head Football Coach Justin Hunter 601 932 7945 or Casey Hunter 

      jhunter@pearlk12.com           chunter@pearlk12.com 
Please mail entry form to:  Pearl High School   Make Checks Payable To: Pearl Touchdown Club 
Or    Attn: Justin Hunter 
Can give to Homeroom Head Football Coach 
Teacher (Pearl Schools) 500 Pirate Cove 
    Pearl, MS 39208 

PLEASE RETURN BY: MAY 21st 

 
Campers Name_____________________________  Date of Birth _____________   Grade (Going into)_________ 
 
Parents Name ______________________________  Phone Number (H)_____________________(C)_________________ 
 
Address  ______________________________  Email Address __________________________________ 
 
T-Shirt Size:  Youth   S      M       L  Adult  S M L XL XXL 
 
I hereby grant permission for my child/ward to the Pearl Pirate Football Camp and verify that my child is physically capable to participate in the activities of 
the camp.  This agreement will evidence my assumption as parent or guardian for any and all liabilities in connection with any injury that might occur to my 
child/ward.  I  agree to waive any and all claims to damages or injuries that might occur, against representatives and coordinators while attending the  Pearl 
Pirate Football Camp.  Should Medical Treatment for my child become necessary, I hereby authorize any physician selected by the camp personnel to order 
and conduct any medical and surgical procedures or treatment necessary. 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature ________________________________________________  Date _________________________________ 



 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSee_0ax2lXX_K4oRf7u3qyZ3rvlGrdCRIV24gmrMCvH2cGOUg/viewform


 
 



 


